
 

 
 

 

TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on: May 14, 2024 
 

To: Mayor and Town Council 

 

Via: Kirk Blouin, Town Manager 

 

From: Gillian Barth, Director of People & Culture 

 

Re: (Edited) Revised Town of Palm Beach Pension Plan Ordinance No. 014-2024 

 

Date: May 10, 2024 

 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION  
 

That the Town Council approve the attached Ordinance No. 014-2024 based upon the approval of 

Management’s proposal for changes to the Town of Palm Beach Pension Plan at the Town Council 

Meeting of March 12, 2024 and subsequent approval of Ordinance No. 014-2024 at its meeting on 

April 9, 2024. 

 

The ordinance has been modified slightly as follows: 

 

1. Correction of effective dates in several places for consistency 

2. Clarifying language concerning the changes for bargaining unit firefighters that are subject to 

collective bargaining. 

 

There are no changes to the title or Code sections that were amended by the ordinance on the first 

reading and approved by Council on April 9, 2024. 

  
TOWN ATTORNEY REVIEW 
 

These changes have been reviewed by the Town Attorneys (Primary and Pension) 

 

 

Attachments 

 

GB 


